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Swimming will take place on Tuesday morning 

for Reception and Years 1, 2 & 4.  Please 

remember to bring kits and ensure that all 

uniform is clearly labelled with your child’s 

name. 

  

 

The following clubs will take place: 

Monday – Cookery Club 

Wednesday – ASPIRE, Year 6 

Maths Intervention and Newcastle 

College. 

  Remember to pick up promptly at 

the end of the sessions. Thank you. 

 

Follow us on Twitter @OLSANewcastle and Facebook at ‘Our Lady & St Anne’s RC Primary’ 

 

Please can we remind all parents to check their 

children’s hair for head lice regularly.  If anyone needs 

help or advice on treatment, please contact the school 

office or your local GP. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please can all parents remember that 

children should not be dropped off outside 

school or left unattended in the school 

yard in a morning.  It is your responsibility 

to ensure your child is safely in the school 

building as there is no outdoor supervision 

in the yard before school starts. 

 

 

Unfortunately, there will be no ‘Wake Up Shake Up’ on Tuesday or Wednesday next week.  

Please make sure you join us at 8.40am on Monday, Thursday and Friday though!  After half 

term we will be offering ‘Wake Up Shake Up’ every day.  

 

 

I listen to what you say.  I show that I am listening to you. 
 

 

Cathedral Sunday Mass Times 8am, 10am, 11.30am and 6.30pm.  Everyone welcome. 

 

Class photographs will take 

place on Wednesday 7 

February.  Please can 

everyone make a special effort 

to look smart!  Thank you. 

 

 

 Next week in school it is Computing Week and 

the children will be taking part in various 

activities.  On Tuesday morning, children are 

invited to come into school from 7.45am-8.45am 

to try out different programming activities 

including Ozobots, Spherobots, Beebots and 

code.org.  On Wednesday morning we would like 

to invite all parents into school at 9am for an e-

safety coffee morning.  This will be an 

informative session, which will provide you with 

valuable information on how to keep your child 

safe online.  We hope to see you there. 

 

 

On Tuesday 13th and Thursday 15th February at 10am-12pm and 1pm-3pm Newcastle Road 

Safety Team are offering children over 8 free Learn to Ride and L1 Bikeability courses.  

Children will need a bike and a helmet and training will take place at the Hub on the 

Quayside.  Please email cyclinginthecity@newcastle.gov.uk to book a place. 

 

mailto:cyclinginthecity@newcastle.gov.uk

